FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER
May 6t & 7th, 2017
MASS INTENTIONS

Sat 5/6 Billy McGowan (RIP) Fr. Oscar
Requested by Michael & Tracey Kopacki

Sun 5/7 Kathy Webster (RIP) i Fr. Oscar
Requested by Sharon Y, Smith

Mon 5/8 No Mass

Tues 5/9 Billy McGowan (RIP) " Fr. Oscar
Requested by Janice & Family ’

Wed 5/10 Marjorie Kellam (RIP) Fr. Oscar
Requested by Mary Ann & Frank Fetterolf

Thurs 5/11 For Our Parishioners Fr. Oscar

Fri 5/12 Mary Condon (RIP) Fr. Oscar

Requested by Annie Milkula
Alfred Modr (RIP}
Requested by David Seckora

Sat 5/13 Kyle Burch (RIP) ) Fr. Oscar
Requested by Joe & Linda Drexler

Sun 5/14 MOTHERS OF THE PARISH Fr. Oscar
Collections for April 29™ & 30™ 2017

Parish Operations (Personnel, Utilities, Office, Postage,
Repair & Maintenance, etc.)

Offertory (including Spanish Mass) $5,012.00

Special Collection 1,010.00
Debt Supplement . 25.00
Total $6,047.00

Amount needed weekly for Parish Operations is $3,600
Restricted, Special Use or Sent out of Parish

Capital Campaign $ 20.00
Haitian Ministry 150.00
Poor Box 30.00
Votive Stand 24.33

Thank you for your support of your Parisﬁ!

Church Attendance
Saturday, April 29-73
Sunday, April 30-121
Spanish Mass — 55

OLBS Church Cleaning Schedule

5/1 thru 5/06 — Araceli Roblero (Leader)
Rosy Gonzalez Jose Velasquez

5/8 THRU 5/13 — Tom & Rowena Fauber

SIGN UP SHEETS FOR THE NEW PARISH

DIRECTORY ARE IN THE BACK OF THE CHURCH.

THE MAY CROWNS THIS WEEKEND ARE FOR
THE MOTHERS OF THE PARISH

Calendar for Week of May 8th
Monday — 5/8 — No Mass
Tuesday — 5/9 - Mass 8:30 am
Bible Study ~ 7 pm - The Lamb’s Supper
Wednesday — 5/10 -— Mass 8:30 am
Photos for Parish Directory
Thursday —5/11 — Mass 8:30 am
Photos for Parish Directory
Friday — 5/12— Mass 8:30 am
Photos for Parish Directory
Saturday —5/13 — Rosary 5:45 pm  Mass 5:30 pm
Photos for Parish Directory
OLBS FEAST DAY

Sunday — 5/14 — Mass 9:00 am
Spanish Mass —11:30 am

(MOTHER'’S DAY)

PRAYERS FOR HEALING AND GOOD HEALTH

Carolyn Alford
Elizabeth Alley
Wilhelmina Brieffies
Candace Barefoot
Virginia Becker
Paulette Berberich
Ron Blevins

Robin Bristow
Joan Buehler
Linda Burch

Kevin Carson
Meredith Crowe
Vincent D’Elia
Denise DePompeo
Donna Donahue
Jackie Drayer
Sandy Britton Evans
Brenda Frederick
Helen Fudala

Kay Getman

Jim Gregory

Pat Hinkle

Kelly Hipple

Mary Ann Hooper
Helen'Kaczmarski
Victor Kaczmarski
John Kellam
Andrew Konz

Bonnie Kopacki

Gordon Langéton
Patricia Lanuza

Baby Vivian Mallis
Theresa Drexler Moody
Clara Morrow

Randy Morrow
Specialist Mullins

Larry Newtzie
M.C./Sam’ O’Connor

“Joyce Richardson

Pam Rigsby

Emma Robertson
Harriet Ropelewski
Virginia Ryczak
Jim Tokarz

Barbara Schafer

Alien Smith

Barbara Sturtz

Levi Sturtz

Mae Touray
Dorothy Ware

Lois Wilson

Robert ‘Bobby’ Wilson
Jody Zogran

Eddie Bernoski

Linda Webster

PRAYERS FOR THOSE IN NURSING HOME
Irene Kruger
PRAYERS FOR THOSE IN THE MILITARY

Major Jonathan Culberson (Afghanistan
Sp. Logan W. Gay - Sgt. Nathan Gurganus
Army Rangers Austin T. Sturtz (Ft. Lewis, Washington)
First Lieutenant Amber Fauber, F.E. Warren in Cheyenne, Wyoming



ALTAR SERVERS

5/6 — Peter Nguyen

5/7 — Clara DiLandro, Elizabeth DiLandro, Daniel Duke
11:30 am — Misael Hernandez, Jovany Velazquez
5/13 — Peter Nguyen, Daniel Gibbs, Jr.

5/14 - Colleen Rae, Tazewell Rae, Clayton Grant
11:30 am ~ Misael Hernandez, Jovany Velazquez

EXTRAORDINARY MINISTERS OF THE EUCHARIST
5/6 — Joe Drexler, Gary Silvia, Jackie Silvia

5/7 - Jim Pyne, Cheryl Servonsky, B. J. Bui, Vickie Roane, Mary
Leigh McDonald

5/13 - Lorraine Ryalls, Cathy Fudella, Tom Fauber

5/14 — Chris Polcyn, Paula Polcyn, Kim DilLandro, Mary Horton,
Sarah Rae

QUESTION OF THE WEEK

Using the image of shepherd and sheep, Jesus made an
analogy for us to listen to the voice of God. Sometimes we
are distracted by other voices that Jesus called “thieves.”
These thieves rob us of our desire to follow Jesus. True
sheep, however, know the voice of the shepherd. The
shepherd provides safety and life for the sheep.

Adult: What “thieves” keep you from hearing the Shepherd’s
voice?

Child: What keeps you from following Jesus?

DO YOU KNOW?

The title of Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament was first given
to Mary by St. Peter Julian Eymard in May 1868, while
speaking to his novices. A few years later he described what
her statue should look like: “The Blessed Virgin holds the
Infant in her arms; and He holds a chalice in one hand and a
Host in the other” He exhorted them to invoke Mary: “Our
Lady of the Blessed Sacrament, pray for us who have recourse
to thee!” The feast day of Our Lady of the Blessed Sacrament,
May 13, was not officially designated until 1921 - 3 years
after our parish was established! ’

This is the last Sunday of Christian Formation classes for this
school year. Many thanks to our catechists: Peggy Keane,
Kimberly DiLandro, Karena Funkhouser, A.J. Duke, Chris
Polcyn, Paula Polcyn and Dan Gibbs. Also, thanks to our
long term substitutes, Nathan Ryalls and A.J. Duke. May
God bless you all for your faithfulness in helping our children
grow closer to Christ. '

LOWER (ELEMENTARY GRADES) AND UPPER (MIDDLE/HIGH
SCHOOL GRADES) will meet on May 7 at 6:30 pm in the
Boogaard Center. Join us as we enjoy fellowship, grow in
our faith and help others through service projects.

CONFIRMATION CLASSES will meet this Sunday, May 7
at 6:30 pm in the Mercy Center Conference Room.

MAY CROWNS - If you wish to donate a May Crown
($25), for the weekends in May, please call the office.
Three crowns are available each weekend, except for
Mother's Day (May 14™) with ALL crowns already
donated.

LIVING OUR MISSION CAMPAIGN - Please send all
future LOM payments to the new lockbox below. Also,
please update your bill-pays (with regards to the LOM)
with your banks as well:

Catholic Diocese of Richmond

Living Our Mission

P.O. Box 79160, Baltimore, MD 21279-0160

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: We are in need of additional
volunteers to staff our cleaning staff and office volunteers.
We would like to have additional people to call on in case of
iliness or other unforeseen emergencies. If you are willing
to help us, please call the office (843-3125) or Mark Drexler
804-785-5174.

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN WORKING WITH COMPUTERS? Do
you have experience in Data Entry or Accounting? Are you
willing to volunteer 2-4 hours per week to learn? If
interested, call Mark Drexler at 804-785-5174.

OLBS SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS are now available for any
2017 High School Graduation Senior, looking to further:
education. All applications must be submitted by Friday,
June 2", Please see Erin Hayden or call 804-366-4435.

OLBS YARD SALE

Save the date and your treasures!!! OLBS Yard
Sale will be the weekend of May 27th. We will
need help! If you would like to volunteer, set up,
price, sell, clean up or donate the week of, please
call: Erin Hayden, 804-366-4435. Any and all help
is appreciated!

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! To those celebrating their wedding
anniversaries this month: Wini & Pat Barron (5/14),
Christopher & Barbara Hite (5/15), Bryan & Hope Kopacki
(5/17), Jennifer & Robert Whitam (5/24), and Jim & Pattie
Vadas (5/27).

SENIOR LUNCHEON - Will be held on Thursday, May 18t
following the 11 a.m. Mass at the Colonial Kitchen in New
Kent Courthouse (previously known as Rose & Crown). If
you plan to attend, please call the office to have your name
placed on the sign up sheet. Join us for good food and
fellowship!

CONFIRMATION WILL TAKE PLACE ON SUNDAY, MAY 2157 AT
2 PM IN ST. OLAF’S CHURCH.



